WESTMINSTER PARK ASSOCIATION

August 1, 2011

Dear Homeowner,

To make things easier for our community a web site has been designed. Visit http://westminsterpark.org to view upcoming events, meetings, meeting minutes, bylaws and financials or to make dues payments online. Yes, we are now accepting dues payments for 2011 by credit card online for a small fee.

This is a friendly reminder that the Dues payment for 2011, \$200, is due in full by <u>August 31,</u> <u>2011</u>. Late fees will be assessed starting September 1st. If you still owe for calendar year 2010, please either make payment arrangements or pay the amount in full.

As a homeowner in this community, you are a part of the association. Unfortunately, grass cutting, road repairs and snow removal are not free and every homeowner has to share the burden of having to pay their share of it. Please pay the dues and encourage other neighbors to pay their share.

Sincerely,

Michael Lavery, Treasurer

milfe2

Westminster Park Association